
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE WELLS COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT

The Wells County Regional Sewer District will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, 
May 13th, 2024 at the Wells County Public Library located at 200 W. Washington Street Bluffton, 
IN 46714 to present and receive public comments on the District’s 2024 Sanitary Sewer 
Improvements – Preliminary Engineering Report.  The report summarizes the plan for extension 
of municipal sanitary sewers for the elimination of existing failing septic systems within the 
unincorporated Town of Tocsin, N 600E 2,000 feet sound of US Route 224, N 600E 2,600 feet 
north of US Route 224, and US Route 224 from N 600E to N 250E that demonstrates the 
District’s efforts to comply with the requirements of the Indiana Department of Environmental 
Management’s State Revolving Loan Fund.  A summary of this report will be presented at this 
hearing.  The completed Preliminary Engineering Report is available for public inspection and 
review at the following locations: 1) the Wells County Public Library, 200 W. Washington Street 
Bluffton, IN 46714, 2) the Wells County Regional Sewer District Website (https://wellsrsd.com), or 3) by 
contacting LA Brown at 260-353-1616. Written comments can also be submitted to the Wells County 
Regional Sewer District at 223 W. Washington Street, Suite 208, Bluffton, Indiana 46714.  If you would 
like general information on the proposed sewer project, you are invited to attend the public hearing.
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